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             15th December 2015 
 
 

SEVERE WEATHER CONDITIONS 
 

 
In the event of severe weather conditions, the school will be closed, you will be 
able to find out information in the following way. 
 
Look on our web page www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk, which will be up-to-
date. Also there will be information on www.n-somerset.gov.uk/snow, 
www.facebook.com/NorthSomersetC or www.twitter.com/NorthSomersetC 
 
You can also listen to BBC Radio Bristol or G.W.R. for school closure/re-
opening bulletins.  
 
There will be a recorded message on the school answering machine. 
 
 
 
 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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